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COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM MEMORANDUM

DEPT./DIVISION SUBMISSION & REVIEW:
Don Bond, Director of Public Works
Kenton Moffett, Assistant Director of Public Works

ITEM DESCRIPTION: Consider adopting a resolution authorizing a construction contract with B-Corp 
Utilities, LLC of Gatesville for the construction of the South 10th Street Waterline in the estimated 
amount of $433,703.26.

BACKGROUND: Approval of this item will allow for the execution of a construction contract with B-
Corp Utilities, LLC for the construction of the 10th Street Waterline.

As shown on the attached bid tabulation for Bid #52-01-24, on May 28, 2024, the City received three 
bids for this project. The base bids ranged from $433,703.26 to a high of $882,325. 

The project replaces and upsizes an existing waterline that is in poor condition. It also reroutes older 
services to standard locations. A small section of sewer main will also be relocated as part of this 
project.

As indicated on the attached Engineer’s Letter of Recommendation, B-Corp Utilities, LLC was the low 
responsive bidder. It is the recommendation of Clark Associates and the City staff to award the bid as 
outlined in the Engineer’s Letter of Recommendation and Bid Tabulation.

Construction of this project is expected to be complete by November 1, 2024, based on 60 designated 
construction days.

ALIGNMENT WITH ADOPTED PLANS:   
Plan Comments

Strategic 
Plan

This item supports the Strategic Plan goal of “infrastructure, facilities, and systems
that support exceptional services and community growth,” and the Strategic Plan
commitment to “Plan for, design, construct, and maintain high quality water, wastewater, 
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Plan Comments

and drainage infrastructure, systems, and services that meet the needs of the community 
now and in the future.”

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Adopt resolution as presented in item description.

BOARDS & COMMISSIONS RECOMMENDATION: This item was not reviewed by any of the official 
boards and commissions.

FISCAL IMPACT: Funding for the construction contract with B-Corp Utilities, LLC for the construction 
of 10th Street Waterline in the amount of $433,703.26 is available in project 103125 as follows:

561-5200-535-6719 561-5400-535-6951 Total

Project Budget 624,975$              112,250$              737,225$              

Encumbered/Committed to Date (54,189) (7,285) (61,474)

B-Corp Utilities, LLC (375,384) (58,319) (433,703)

Remaining Project Funds 195,402$              46,646$                242,048$              

ATTACHMENTS:
Resolution 
Engineer’s Letter of Recommendation
Bid Tabulation


